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Kalamazoo Cobras to Participate in Big Brothers Big Sisters Back-to-School Event 

 

KALAMAZOO, Mich.- August 30, 2016- The Kalamazoo Cobras will attend the Big 

Brothers Big Sisters Back-to-School Event on Wednesday, August 31. 

 

The Big Brothers Big Sisters are hosting a Back-to-School event for the Kalamazoo 

community.  The Cobras will be in attendance to show support to the community and the 

families of the area. 

 

The Cobras will have a booth set up for children’s activities.  They will have a basketball 

hoop for children to shoot for a chance to win prizes and tickets to games.   

 

The Kalamazoo Cobras are a minor league professional basketball team affiliated with 

the American Basketball Association.  They were formerly known as the Kalamazoo 

Pure. 

 

Follow us on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, LinkedIn, and YouTube to stay up to date on 

all things Cobras! 

 

For more information about this topic, the Kalamazoo Cobras, or for employment 
opportunities within the Cobra Organization, please contact Amber Duncan at 

kalamazoocobras@gmail.com or by phone at (269) 910-0397. 
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